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This certifies that

__________________
was in attendance at the Tulsa SAME monthly post meeting on Oct 28,
2014 at the Tulsa District Corps of Engineers Tulsa, OK.  This program 
covered technical issues relevant to the engineering profession as 
outlined below. Speakers may double the PDHs for their topic.

           Total PDH Credits:  0.75 PDH’s

Speaker: Todd Wang LTC (Ret.), PE, Program Manager CH2MHILL

Topic:  Fargo Morehead Flood Control Project
Mr. Wang provided a presentation on Split Delivery Plan for Fargo Moorhead Metro Area 
Flood Diversion Project.  Goal is to complete in a fast schedule saving millions of dollars 
and reducing flood risk to the public and infrastructure. The presentation highlighted the 
project sponsors' roles and their preference for the Split Delivery Plan because it will 
reduce the cost to taxpayers, risk to population and total project costs. The construction 
of the diversion channel will be provided by local sponsors from the outlet to the inlet and 
the Corps constructs the southern embankment and dam portion of the project.  
Sponsors will finance their construction using a public-private partnership structure 
(DBFOM). 

The program was sponsored by Meshek & Associates.
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2014 President
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